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w- Northern States Power Company

414 Nicohet Matt
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 1927
Telephone (612) 330-5500

March 27, 1992 Generic Letter 88-17

U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

__

PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket Nos. 50-282 License Nos. DPR 42

50-306 DPR-60

Completion of Generic Letter 88-17 Relatt d Modifications

The NRC review of the Prairie Island response to Generic Letter 88-17, " Loss
of Decay Heat Removal", was closed out by your letter dated May 14, 1990.
That letter requested that we inform the NRC in writing when the Generic
Letter 88-17 related modifications are determined to be operational, The
purpose of this letter is to inform the commission that as of March 4, 1992,
all modifications implemented in response to Generic Letter 88-17 have been
determined to be operational, All of the programmed enhancements implemented
at Prairie Island in response to Generic Letter 88 17 are now complete,
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Thoma Parker
Manager
Nuclear Support Services

c: Regional Administrator - Region III, NRC
Senior Resident Inspector, NRC
NRR Project Manager, NRC
J E Silberg

/gl

G20033 jo
9204020243 920327

''

ADOCK0500g2PDR
P

- - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ - _ _ _ _ _ - - _ - _ _ _ - _ - _ _ _ _ _ - -


